York, Marylisa

From: Jody Jones <jody@midcoastconservancy.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 8:43 PM

To: jay.l.clement@usace.army.mil; MacNeil, Jami

Cc: Shri Verrill

Subject: Comments on proposed Alna dock

Attachments: Midcoast Conservancy comments_Spinney boat ramp January 8.2020.pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. MacNeil and Mr. Clement,

Please find attached comments on the revised application for a boat launch and dock submitted by Jeff Spinney.

Respectfully submitted,

Jody Jones Executive Director (207) 389-5155 PO BOX 439 290 U.S. Route One Edgecomb, ME 04556

